Jennifer Selchow

On behalf of the City of Mayer, we do not agree with the additional sampling required in this
permit. Specifically related to Mercury, the city has been in compliance and the additional testing is
a time and financial burden. Not all facilities are alike, therefore all monitoring frequencies should
not be the same. Thank you.



